
                                                            Volume 9 issue 11  26th November 2021 

      STANTON BRIDGE NEWSLETTER 
 

 
From the Head Teacher  

 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Unfortunately, this week has seen an increase in the number of staff and pupils who have tested 

positive for Covid-19.  We have many more who have symptoms and are waiting for test results.  In 

order to enable us to keep school open, it is a MUST that our whole school community maintains 

strict distancing, use of face coverings and regular testing.   

 

You will have seen this week that we invited a Covid testing site to our school grounds to offer free 

testing for both parents and pupils—thank  you to all those who took the opportunity to test     

themselves.  We were the first primary school in the area to offer this service directly to our 

school community and will be asking them to return on a regular basis..  We urge all of our parents 

to take advantage of this service, regardless of your vaccination status or whether you or your chil-

dren are showing symptoms.  The only way we will be able to prevent bubbles closing is if we work            

together to ensure we identify symptoms and positive cases early.   

 

We have been directed by Public Health England to inform parents that if any member of their 

household shows symptoms or tests positive, all siblings should also isolate in order to stop the 

spread.  Should this be the case, we will provide work books for pupils to complete whilst isolating.  

 

Due to the increased number of cases in school, we have had to make the difficult decision to   

postpone the Year 4 London trip to later in the academic year.  Whilst we know this is disappointing 

for the whole of Year 4,  the safety of our pupils and staff is our top priority.    

 

Have a lovely weekend, please stay safe and make sure to inform school as soon as possible should 
any members of the family begin to feel unwell.  
 
Mrs. Sofina Islam OBE, 
 Headteacher & NLE 
 
 

@stanton_bridge 



1N: Musa 1F:  Sajida 

2W:  Lawin 2M: Samiyah 

3L:  Malaika 3G:  Tiegan 

4B: Tamara 4C: Mehvish 

5A:  Nuria 5B:  Hamza 

6S:  Alham 6 H: Deborah 

 
 

 
 

 
 

If you require this       
newsletter in  

 
LARGE PRINT    

                                                                   
please send a note into 
school with your child. 

School Stars 
 

 

May I congratulate our children who gained School 
Star status for 

Reading 

Diary Dates 
 

Christmas Holiday  begins on Saturday 
18th December 2021 and ends on     Mon-
day 3rd January 2022. 
There is a teacher training day on  4th 
of January 2022 
Children return to school on Wednesday 
5th January 2022. 
 
There is a teacher training day on   
Monday 24th of  January 2022 
 
 
Spring half term   holiday begins 19th 
February 2022 and ends 27th February. 
Children return to school on Monday 28th 
February 2022 

 Attendance Race 
 

The attendance Race is on  and we have the    
result for Autumn term 2 week 3 . Year 3 Mr    
Lillicrapps class,  scored their second perfect 
100% this week! They look like they are trying 
to claim the special prize  given after four         
successful 100%’s. 
 
After week 3 we have a  2 classes hot on the 
heels of Year 3. Who will  jump into the lead 
next week ?  
 
Will year 3 be toppled from  first place? 
 
Will classes get 100%? 
 
Remember it is up to you to come to school  
every day and encourage your classmates to do 
the same! 
 
It’s also important not to be late as this could 
lose your class a spot on the winners podium. 
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Remember you can contact us via the schools  
email: admin @ stantonbridge.coventry.sch.uk 

Children In Need 
 

Stanton Bridge school does  it again. 
Not only did we have a fantastic fun 
day wearing our pyjamas but we raised 
a grand total of £305.20. 


